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To:  PASTOR / PASTORAL STAFF / BULLETIN EDITOR  
From:  Deacon Kevin Staszkow, Director 
Re: Please add these announcements to your website or bulletin  
Date:  Monday, February 27, 2023  
 
Included are new and current announcements from the Office of Youth and Young Adult Ministry. We 
would greatly appreciate if you could add these announcements to your website or online bulletin. If 
you have any questions, please contact Jazmin Ortiz (916) 733-0123.  
 

 

 

New Calling All Nurses!  Volunteer Opportunities with Camp ReCreation Offering a 
free vacation at beautiful Eagle Lake! 

English 

Are you patient? Are you kind? Do you enjoy seeing others be challenged but yet succeed? Do you 
enjoy being in nature?  If your answer is "yes" to any of the above questions, then please join us.  
Camp ReCreation needs nurses and adult volunteers for camp this summer for one-week sessions 
between June 10 through July 1.  The campers are of varying degrees of developmental and 
physical disabilities. Camp is located at Camp Ronald McDonald at Eagle Lake near Susanville, CA.  
We are looking for caring and energetic volunteers to fill our summer camp positions.  We are in 
need of nurses, especially a Registered Nurse (RN) for each week and adults as camp counselors.  
Join our volunteers and experience how camp can "re-create" you - it will change your life! For 
more information, visit our website www.camprecreation.org and please email us at 
camprecreation@outlook.com  Check us out on Instagram @camprecreation.     

New First Things Spring/Summer 
English 

Youth and Young Adult Ministers be part of our Formation Program First Things!  This will be a 
seven-session online formation program for those who are looking to renew, refresh or re-
evaluate their youth ministry or young adult ministry efforts, specially anyone new to ministry 
with youth or young adults. Whether volunteer or paid, this training provides direction for those 
taking on leadership roles. Think of it as Basic Training in Comprehensive Ministry.   
We are accepting registration for our spring/summer cohorts. Registration closes April 10 so make 
sure to sign up as soon as possible.  
For more information visit https://www.scd.org/firstthings  
Contact Antony Ta: ata@scd.org or Alex Barraza: abarraza@scd to register for meeting. 

New Youth On A Mission 
English 

July 6-8, 2023 
Camp Pendola (17888 Mill Road, Camptonville, CA 95922) 
Youth On A Mission is a 3-day discipleship training camp for Catholic High School aged teens who 
are ready for the next step in their development as disciples and leaders in the church. During 
YOUTH on a MISSION, youth will encounter Christ, learn practical skills for servant leadership, 
discover God’s call to evangelize, be encouraged to serve in leadership in parish life and be 
challenged to take the next step in their discipleship. 

http://www.camprecreation.org/
mailto:camprecreation@outlook.com
https://www.scd.org/firstthings


 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

More information and registration can be found at: https://yoamnorcal.weebly.com/  
Questions: Contact Antony Ta (ata@scd.org) 

New TEC Talks 
English  

March 18, 2023 
10:00 AM – 4:00 PM 
St. Catherine of Siena Parish, Vallejo 
Young adults are invited to TEC (Theology, Eucharist, Catechesis) Talks, an event where young 
adults can gather and hear a series of short talks related to our Catholic faith. This year the 
overarching theme is “vocation”. How are you living out your call to holiness? 
Questions: Contact Antony Ta ata@scd.org 

New Newman Connection 
 English  

The Diocese of Sacramento is partnering with Newman Connection to bridge our diocesan youth 
to a campus ministry wherever they decide to begin their new college life. Be on the lookout for 
resources on Newman Connection. You can also help connect students to campus ministries, the 
process is simple: 

- Send Newman Ministries the student’s name, prospective college, and contact info 
- Newman will share the student’s information with the campus minister of the student’s 

college 
- The campus minister will reach out and invite the student to be a part of their campus 

ministry community before the student even shows up on campus 
Questions: contact Antony Ta ata@scd.org 

New Never too young for Camp Pendola! 
 English  

“Weird Science Week” June 18 – 21 
“Christmas in July” July 23 -26 
“Girls Just Want to Have Fun” June 25 – 29 
For Summer 2023 we are once again offering Mini- Week sessions aimed at those children who 
are entering grades 1-5 in the fall. The shorter length session is a great introduction to overnight 
camp for the first timer. Join us!! 
For more information and register your camper check out our web site www.pendola.org or call 
the Director, Jennifer Campbell, at (916)733-0135 

 New Camp Pendola is hiring 
 English  

What are you doing this summer? How about making a difference in the lives of children?  Camp 
Pendola is looking for energetic young people (18+ years) to work this summer as counselors with 
children and youth between the age of 6 to 17 in the great outdoors, and within the Catholic 
spirit!  Paid positions begin June 7th and finish in August 4th.  Online applications are available now 
at www.pendola.org or contact Jennifer Campbell at jcampbell@scd.org if you have any questions. 
Applications will be accepted until all positions are filled. 

https://yoamnorcal.weebly.com/
mailto:ata@scd.org
mailto:ata@scd.org
http://www.pendola.org/
http://www.pendola.org/
mailto:jcampbell@scd.org


 
 

 

New Camp Pendola is for Teens! 
 English  

For summer 2023 we are offering a TEEN WEEK from July 16-21.  The theme of the week is 
Survivor! Survivor week is a great time for those youth who think they are too old for Traditional 
Camp, but still want that summer camp experience.  Know that there will be other older campers 
in camp and help customize the program just for you.  All of the regular activities you have come 
to expect will still be available for you.  For more information and register your camper check out 
our web site www.pendola.org  

http://www.pendola.org/

